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CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REOUESTED 

Waste Management Division 
United States Environmental Protection Agency, 

Region IV 
Attn: Ms. Michelle Glenn 
345 Courtland Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365 

Re: MCB Camp Lejeune; Draft Final RI/FS Project Plans for 
Sites 6, 9, 48, and 69 

Dear Ms. Glenn: 

The referenced Work Plan was forwarded to your office on 
11 April 1992. The referenced documents were changed 
significantly from the Draft versions due to the numerous and 
substantial comments concerning the Draft versions from your 
office. In the interest of making the significant changes 
required and submitting the referenced documents within the time 
frames specified in the Federal Facilities Agreement, the 
Navy/Marine Corps could provide only an abbreviated review of the 
Draft Final Project Plans before they were submitted. 

During a recent and more thorough review of the referenced 
documents, we noticed some errors in the Project Plans, 
specifically the Work Plan and the Sampling and Analysis Plan, 
which we are in the process of correcting. Currently, the Draft 
Final Work Plan specifies that aquatic samples (surface water, 
sediment, fish, and shellfish) at Sites 48 and 69 will be 
analyzed for full TCL Organics/TAL Inorganics. However, the 
Navy/Marine Corps believe analysis of aquatic samples for full 
TCL Organics/TAL Inorganics without regard for the contaminants 
of concern at the respective sites is technically inappropriate 
and an unnecessary expenditure of Defense Environmental 
Restoration Account funds. As such, these portions of the 
Project Plans will be amended to specify that aquatic samples at 
these sites will be analyzed only for contaminants found RI- 1-h~ 
respective sites. 
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Re: MCB Camp Lejeune; Responses to EPA Region IV Comments on 
the Draft RI/FS Project Plans for Sites 6, 48, and 69 

Appropriately, the amended pages of the referenced document 
will be forwarded to your office, the NCDEHNR, and the Technical 
Review Committee no later than 18 May 1992. Any questions 
concerning this matter should be directed to Mr. Byron Brant at 
(804)--445-2931. 

Sincerely, 

L. A. BOUCHER, P.E. 
Section Head 
Installation Restoration South Sectinn 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander 
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